Foxboro Board of Water and Sewer Commissioners
Open Meeting Minutes
June 13, 2017

Members in Attendance: Mike Stanton, Chairman; and Robert Garber, Secretary
Others in Attendance: Roger Hill, DPW Director; Chris Gallagher, Town Engineer
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Stanton.

MFN Land Use Control Regulation

The Board read into record a letter from Steven McCurdy, Director of the Division of Municipal Services
(DMS) at the Department of Environmental Protection, dated May 30, 2017 regarding adoption of a
Land Use Controls Regulation.

Board members waived the reading of the proposed Land Use Controls Regulation. After review of the
Regulation, Robert Garber motioned to approve and adopt the Land Use Controls Regulation dated May
30, 2017. Michael Stanton seconded the motion. The motion was approved by a 2:0 vote.

Town Engineer Chris Gallagher suggested that the minutes from June 13, 2017 be drafted and approved,
in order to expedite the approval process.

After review of these minutes, Robert Garber moved to approve the minutes of June 13, 2017. Michael
Stanton seconded the motion. The motion passed by a 2:0 vote.

Upon motion duly made by Robert Garber and seconded by Michael Stanton, it was voted to adjourn at
7:15 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Suzanne L. Zinni
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These minutes of June 13, 2017 were approved on June 13, 2017

At .

Robert T. Garber, Clerk




